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OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT 
 
December 1, 2020 
 
Prof. QIU Yong 
President 
Tsinghua University 
 
Dear President QIU Yong, 
 
Warm greetings from Yonsei University.  
 
Thank you for your kind invitation letter to the 110th Anniversary of Tsinghua University and 
the Global Forum of University Presidents 2021.  
 
On behalf of all of us here at Yonsei University, I would like to extend my heartfelt 
congratulations on the 110th anniversary of Tsinghua University. I am more than confident that 
Tsinghua University will further its stature as the influential leader in Chinese higher 
education under your new theme, Innovate for the Future. 
 
Indeed, the year 2020 has been a great challenge for all of us. Despite the difficulties, however, 
we have strived to adapt to the new ways of life and strengthen collaborations with our 
international partners. As we continue to work together to overcome this challenge and find 
innovative paths for the future, I believe that we will eventually grow stronger and wiser.  
 
Once again, thank you for your thoughtful invitation. We at Yonsei University wish you a very 
successful anniversary and forum.  
 
In the meanwhile, I wish all members of your university remain safe and in good health. 

 
Sincerely yours, 

 
 
Seoung Hwan Suh, Ph.D. 
President of Yonsei University 
 


